
 
 
 
 

** Important Cafeteria 
News ** 

 
Starting June 1st , students who bring in money for 
lunch will be given their change.   Money will not be 
added to your account.   
 
Also starting June 1st, if you do not have money for 
lunch you will receive a peanut butter and jelly sandwich 
and a carton of milk. 
 
If you bring in a prepayment please count the number of 
days that are left in the school year and only give us 
enough money to cover you through your last day of 
school.  We are trying to have a $0.00 balance left in your 
account. 
 
If you do have an account balance at the end of the year, 
that balance will carry over into the next year.  If you 
move into the middle, junior high or high school the 
balance will follow you there automatically.  If you are 
moving out of the school district and you have a balance 
please let the cafeteria know. 
 
Thank you.  Have a nice summer! 


